
+ 

Glounthaune Parish  
 

 Mass Times and Intentions 
 

Sacred Heart Church, Glounthaune 
Saturday, 28th June, 6pm 

Ann Mooney (First Anniversary) 
Michael, Mary & Kieran O’Dwyer (RIP) 

The O’Dwyer & O’Sullivan Families (RIP) 
Willie Power (A) 

 

Sunday, 29th June, 12noon 
Owen McCarthy (First Anniversary) 

Sr. Rita Fennell (A) 
Liam Tarrant (A) 

Marie McGrath (RIP) 
Fr. Paddy McGrath (RIP) 

Nancy McGrath (RIP) 
 

Monday, 30th June, 10am 
Special Intention 

 

Tuesday, 1st July, 10am 
Margaret Cody (Recently Deceased) 

The Cody Family   
 

Wednesday, 2nd July, 10am 
Pat Glavin (A) 

Prayer Tree Intentions 
 

Saturday, 5th July, 6pm 
Jerry & Johanna Broderick (RIP) 

Elizabeth Browne (A) 
Pat Glavin (A) 

Mark Sheils (A) 
 

Sunday, 6th July, 12noon  
Nora O’Connor (A) 

John & Nellie Graham (A) 
Fr. William Kearney (RIP) 

 

St. Joseph’s Church, Little Island 
 Sunday, 29th June 10.30am 
Francis Devane (Month’s Mind) 

Tony Harty (A) 
George O’Connor (A) 

 

Thursday, 3rd July, 10am 
Eileen Desmond (A) 

 

Friday, 4th July, 10am (First Friday) 
Mick Mackey (A) 

Sunday, 6th July, 10.30am 
Breda O’Donovan (Recently Deceased) 

John Wakefield (A) 
 

St. Mary’s Church, Knockraha 
Sunday, 29th June, 9am 

Mary Smiddy (A) 
 

Friday, 4th July, 7.30pm (First Friday) 
Patrick Collins (A) 

 

Sunday, 6th July, 9am 
Gillian Cunningham (A) 

 

Recently Deceased 
Kindly remember in your prayers Martin 
Gannon (RIP), Tower Hill, Glounthaune 
whose funeral took place on Tuesday last.  
We extend our sympathies and our 
condolences to his family, relatives and 
friends.  May he rest in the peace of the Lord.   
 

Blessing of Young People 
Sixth Class student from Scoil Náisiúnta an 
Chroí Naofa, Glounthaune NS, Scoil Inse 
Rátha, Little Island NS, Scoil Mhuire, 
Knockraha NS and Scoil Chill Ruadháin, 
Brooklodge NS have all completed their 
primary school education in the last week. 
 

We pray for them through this prayer: 

Blessing for those leaving Primary School 
We give thanks to God for the gift you have 

been to our school community. 
May you treasure your gifts and talents 
and use them well for your own good  
and the good of all whom you meet. 

May you know God’s great love for you  
and always believe  

and trust in his plan for you.   
May you always treasure the gift of faith 

 and continue to grow  
in friendship with Jesus.   

May God bless you as you set out on the 
next part of your journey in life.   

We ask this through Christ our Lord.  
 Amen. 

 

Cemetery Masses 
Ballinaltig, Watergrasshill: Friday, 4th July at 
7.30pm. 

Ballylucra Cemetery: Friday, 11th July at 
7.30pm. 
Rathcooney Cemetery: Tuesday, 15th July at 
7.30pm. 
 

Cork & Ross Lourdes Pilgrimage 
The pilgrimage takes place from Friday 19th 
to Wednesday 24th September. Return 
flights from Cork Airport to Lourdes.  The cost 
will be €985, and we will stay in the Hotel 
Solitude. 
For bookings contact: Joe Walsh Tours (JWT) 
on 01 – 2410800. 
Volunteers are also required – doctors, 
nurses, care assistants and helpers, male and 
female and young adults (between 18 – 25 
years) for more information contact 085 – 
2525040 or email lourdes@corkandross.org 
 

Fr. Mathew Commemoration  
The annual commemoration in honour of Fr. 
Mathew will take place in St. Joseph’s 
Cemetery, Tory Top Road, Ballyphehane, 
Cork on Tuesday, 8th July at 7.30pm 
Refreshments will be served afterwards in 
Togher Community Centre, Togher Road, 
Cork T12 TX2Y. 
This event is being organised by the Cork 
Regional Council of the PTAA and all are 
welcome. 
 

First Thursday 
Please come and join us for our monthly 
cuppa and chat after the 10am Mass on 
Thursday next and the First Thursday on each 
month in St. Joseph’s Church, Little Island.  All 
are welcome. 
 

Autumn Stations 
Looking ahead to the autumn, if you would 
like to host a Station Mass for your area of 
the parish, please make contact with the 
Parish Office so that a suitable time and date 
can be arranged. 
The Station Mass is a lovely tradition and a 
wonderful opportunity to come together as 
neighbours in these busy times, to have your 
house blessed with the celebration of Mass. 
Catering for these gatherings is not meant to 
be a burden either, where a cuppa, sandwich, 

a piece of tart or a scone would be most 
welcome.  
 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul  
The local conference helps people in need 
with a range of supports including food 
vouchers, fuel for heating, support with 
domestic bills, guidance, advice and 
encouragement to access support from the 
wider SVP network. 
Volunteers are always required, so if you feel 
you could help with this very important work, 
please contact 087 – 1520360 or 021 – 
4270444. 
Our monthly church-gate collection takes 
place next weekend.  We thank you for your 
continued support and generosity. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Adoration takes place each Friday at 3pm in 
the Sacred Heart Church, Glounthaune.  All 
are welcome to spend this quiet time in 
prayer with the Lord Jesus present in the 
Blessed Sacrament. 
 

Summer Holidays 
The parish newsletter will be taking a bit of a 
rest for the next few weeks as the summer 
holidays are upon us. 
If you likewise are taking a well-deserved 
break in July or August, do enjoy it, stay safe 
as you travel, and come back relaxed, 
renewed and refreshed. 
 

Erin’s Own Lotto Results 
No winner this week. 
Numbers drawn 8, 9 14, 19.   
Martin & Stephanie Bowen, Ann Daly, 
Noreen Cunningham. 
Next week’s jackpot: €8,540. 
 

Parish Office/Contact Details 
Monday to Friday: 10am to 12noon. 

Contact Number: 021 – 435 3366 
Email: office@glounthauneparish.ie 

www.parishestogether.ie 
Priest on Call: 089 261 5630 

Fr. Damian O’Mahony, Co-PP 
Fr. Pat Nugent, CC 


